
INWO decision report 

Case: 202410279, Tayside NHS Board 
Subject: Workplace safety 
Decision: Not upheld 

Summary 
C raised a number of fire safety concerns with the Board, who investigated under 
the National Whistleblowing Standards. The Board upheld C's concerns and made 
recommendations to address these. C was unhappy with the response from the 
Board and brought their concerns to the INWO. 

C stated that no action had been taken as a result of the investigation and felt that 
the Board had not taken their concerns seriously. 

We reviewed the information provided by C and the Board and found that the 
Board had investigated and responded to C’s concerns appropriately and that the 
action taken to address C’s concerns was reasonable. 

Therefore, we did not uphold C's complaint. 


